





OPENING SPACE: AFRICAN IDENTITIES

Wednesday, February 15, 2023 Noon Via Zoom (<u>Register Here</u>)

Opening Space is a Zoom-based series, co-hosted by the TTUHSC Office of Global Health and the TTU Vernacular Music Center, that elevates unheard voices and emphasizes representation, agency, empowerment, and inclusion. The series seeks to create opportunity for dialogues by and among underrepresented groups, acknowledging sources of silencing and affirming our shared connections.

Join us in February as we feature voices speaking about their dual identities as native Africans and Black Americans with panelists David Baba, Assistant Professor in the TTUHSC Dallas School of Nursing; Rosemary Walulu, Associate Professor in the TTUHSC Odessa School of Nursing, and George Kitaka, Doctoral Student in the TTU Department of Music Education.

This panel discussion commemorates Black History Month.

The event will promote conversation among individuals – students, faculty, staff, and community partners – who specialize in the arts, humanities, and STEM topics, and who situate themselves within underrepresented identities. By sharing a dialog between and across their fields of expertise and experience, we highlight the bridges and points of connection between and among our campus community members.

THIS EVENT IS FREE AND OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE OPENING SPACE SERIES, PLEASE CONTACT THE TTUHSC OFFICE OF GLOBAL HEALTH BY <u>EMAIL</u> OR VISIT OUR <u>WEBSITE</u>.